
WASAGA 
DISTRIBUTION INC. 

June 05, 2020 

VIA RESS & EMAIL 

PO. Box 20, 950 River Road West, Wasaga Beach, Ontario L9Z 1A2 

Tel: (705) 429-2517 Fax: (705) 429-2590 E-mail: hydro@wasagadist.ca  

Ms. Christine E Long, Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long; 

Re: 	Participation in Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out 

of Time-of-Use Pricing OEB File EB-2020-0152 

As per the letter dated June 3rd, 2020, Wasaga Distribution Inc. ("WDI") would like to express their 

interest in participating in the OEB Consultation Stakeholder meeting scheduled for Tuesday June 9, 2020. 

Joanne Tackaberry will be attending on behalf of WDI. 

WDI, would also like to participate in the TOU Customer Choice Working Group providing this working 

group meets by Webex only due to COVID-19. 

WDI will not be requesting cost award eligibility. 

Regards, 

Cen/Yvyit r t.e,e-2,,e4/1AAd cPP' C611 

Joanne Tackaberry, CPA, CGA 

Director of Finance 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. 

i.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca   
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